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PLEASE REMEMBER

SCHOOL DAY
School starts at 
8.40am and ends at 
3.10pm. Please be 
prompt in dropping and 
collecting your children 
from school.

SCHOOL FUND 
DONATION
Please return your 
school fund donation as 
soon as possible via 
your scopay accounts. 
These donations fund 
all of the lovely ‘extras’ 
for all of the children 
throughout the year. 

COLDER WEATHER
Please ensure that your 
child has a warm named  
coat, hat and gloves as 
they are outside 
throughout the day.

INSET DAYS-21/22
Monday 21st February
Friday 27th May
Thursday 21st July
Friday 22nd July

END OF SUMMER 
TERM 

Wednesday 20th July

www.sandringham.surrey.sch.uk 01252 837538     info@sandringham.surrey.sch.uk

Message from Mrs Money

Welcome back to the Spring term and to 2022! Happy New Year to you 
all. I hope that you had a restful break and managed to stay well and 
celebrate with your families. Thank you again on behalf of myself and 
the staff for our thoughtful gifts and kind messages at the end of last 
term. Christmas feels like a long time ago now that this half term is 
already in full swing!

This half term the core value is Responsibility. Today in assembly we 
talked about what the adults in school are responsible for. We are 
encouraging the children to take responsibility for their belongings, 
themselves, their behaviour and the world around them. Please support 
us by talking to your children at home about what they are responsible 
for such as making their bed, feeding their pets, laying the table, etc.

This term Mrs Bellchambers and her Eco-Warriors after school club 
are taking part in the Tub2Pub campaign – a recycling campaign which is 
also raising money for Macmillan Cancer Support. Please send your 
empty Quality Street, Roses, Heroes and Celebration tubs into the 
school office for the Eco-Warriors to donate.

At the end of last term our school Cook, Mrs Steggall decided to retire 
after an incredible 25 years preparing and serving hot lunches to 
Sandringham children, staff and parents. She will be joining us for an 
assembly next Friday for us to say goodbye and we would like to give 
her a gift from the school. If you would like to contribute to this 
collection please send this in an envelope to the school office in an 
envelope marked ‘Mrs Steggall collection’ by Wednesday 12th January.

Unfortunately on the first day back to school I have received a 
complaint from a neighbour regarding dangerous parking by a parent. 
Please can I ask that you park safely, legally and with consideration to 
neighbours and the school community at all times. I would much rather 
your children arrived safely, albeit late to school, if it avoids an 
accident or a conversation with an angry neighbour.

Included in this newsletter are diary dates for this term. Although I 
sincerely hope that events will all go ahead as planned I will of course 
keep you updated of any changes based upon any Government guidance 
at the time.

This week we have received our final total of money raised for the 
Reindeer Run last December…an incredible £1959.15. Thank you so 
much for supporting us and the incredible work of the Phyllis Tuckwell 
Hospice.
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SPRING DIARY DATES

Thursday 13th January: Road safety show – in school event

Friday 14th January: Snuffly day – children come to school in pyjamas in exchange for a 

box of tissues

Saturday 15th January: Closing date for Infant and Junior school applications

Monday 17th January: Year 1/2 reports to parents portal opens – more details to follow

Monday 17th January: Super Scientists Day – in school event

Monday 17th January: Reception parents information meeting – 2.15pm

Wednesday 26th January: Squirrels Class Assembly to Parents - 9.15am

Tuesday 8th February: Internet Safety Day

Wednesday 9th February: Foxes Class Assembly to Parents - 9.15am

Friday 11th February: Break up for Half Term at 3.10pm (ASC open as normal)

Monday 21st February: INSET DAY – school closed for children

Tuesday 22nd February: SATS Information Evening for Year 2 Parents - 6.30pm

Monday 28th February: Whole school pantomime – in school event

Tuesday 1st March: Brownies, Rainbows, Cubs and Beavers invited to come to school in 

their club uniforms for St David’s day

Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day – children dress up as their favourite book 

character

Wednesday 9th March: Moles parent lunch – 12pm

Wednesday 16th March: Year 1 performance of Spring celebration to parents - 9.30am

Thursday 17th March: Brownies, Rainbows, Cubs and Beavers invited to come to school in 

their club uniforms for St Patrick’s day

Friday 18th March: Sports Relief & Let's Get Physical Day  - in school event

Monday 21st March: ‘We are all special’ day/ World Poetry day

Wednesday 23rd March: Hedgehogs parent lunch – 12pm

Friday 25th March: Mother's Day Assemblies (am) – 9.15 (Y1/2) and 10.15 (N and Rec)

Wednesday 30th March: Rabbits Class Assembly to Parents - 9.15am

Thursday 31st March: National Siblings Day celebrations – in school event

Friday 1st April: Break Up for Easter Holidays at 1.30pm (no ASC today)


